
Question on Notice 
No. 516 

Asked on 19 April 2006 
 
MR HOBBS asked the Minister for Emergency Services (MR PURCELL) - 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to his answer to Question on Notice 318 and the Joint Emergency 
Service Facilities, in particular, the Roma Replacement Station – 
 
(1) What is the estimated works commencement date for this facility?  
 
(2) Of the total cost of $1.148m will he advise the breakdown between each 

department, i.e. ambulance, fire services and SES?  
 
(3) Have there been any cost blowouts with this project and will he detail these 

blowouts? 
 
(4) Will he detail the delays which have placed this project behind schedule? 
 
 
ANSWER: 
 
(1) The design of the Roma replacement station is currently being finalised, and as 

such, the estimated works commencement date is yet to be determined.  
 
(2) The total budget for the project is $1.26M. The final design of the project will 

determine the breakdown. 
 
(3) There have been no cost blowouts. 
 
(4) The project scope is yet to be finalised. Notwithstanding, it is expected that the 

project will be delivered by the end of May 2007 in accordance with the 
commitment made by the Beattie Government. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


